ATTACHMENT B

> On May 13, 2022, at 9:54 PM, Teresa Gagnon < <u>tigagnon8@gmail.com</u> > wrote:
>
> -EXTERNAL-
>
>
> Hi Suzie,
>
> I'm writing to you to ask if we can name the area of the park by the playground "Ashlee's Park."
heard about the story and am 100% in favor of this.
>
> Thank you,
>
> Teresa
>
> Sent from my iPhone

On May 14, 2022, at 2:01 AM, heidi4gigz < heidi4gigz@gmail.com > wrote:

-EXTERNAL-

Hello!

I am writing to ask to plz designate the Park to the memory of Ashlee.

Calling it Ashlee's Park.

Thank u so much for considering.

Sincerely

Heidi Horvath

562.810.4589

Sent from my T-Mobile 4G LTE Device

On May 14, 2022, at 10:33 AM, Stephanie <<u>cherryrdd1@aol.com</u>> wrote:

-EXTERNAL-

I would like to request the name change of Channel View Park to Ashley's Park.

Thank you for your consideration.

Stephanie Trammer

Belmont Shores Mobile Estates

Sent from the all new AOL app for Android

On May 15, 2022, at 6:59 PM, Mary Cruz <ms17cruz@yahoo.com> wrote:

-EXTERNAL-

Hi Suzie...

I'm here to ask you a favor if we could change the name Channel View Park to Ashlee's Park... I know it would make her family so happy.. thank you so much... have a wonderful day...

&&⊕&

Much Appreciated Stella Cruz...

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android

> On Jun 1, 2022, at 10:34 PM, Augustine Pallotta augustinesurf@yahoo.com wrote:

> -EXTERNAL> | Ym asking you please if you could please name the area by the playground "Ashlee's Park" It would mean alot to many people in and around our community and especially her Family. Thank you, Augustine Pallotta
> Sent from my iPhone

> On May 22, 2022, at 12:11 PM, Melissa Friedman < juno 5150@gmail.com > wrote:
>
> -EXTERNAL-
>
>
> Dear Ms. Price,
> As a resident of University Park Estates we feel that the area where Ashlee lost her life should be
dedicated to her. My husband and I visit the area/park very often and feel she brings something special
to this area. I know multiple residents who already address this area as Ashlee's park.
> Please consider dedicating this area to her as she brings us something
> special every time we visit Respectfully Melissa Friedman Vosberg
>
>
`

> Sent from my iPhone

From: Jeanne Chesebro < skippyandspook@hotmail.com>

Date: May 23, 2022 at 11:42:11 AM PDT **To:** Suzie Price <<u>Suzie.Price@longbeach.gov</u>>

Subject: Ashley's Bench

-EXTERNAL-

Please consider naming the park where Ashley's bench is locate to change the name of the park to Ashley's Park.

Thanks in advance.

Jeanne Chesebro 2280 Senasac Ave. 90815

Sent from Mail for Windows

From: Amy Graham amygraham41@yahoo.com>

Date: May 16, 2022 at 6:43:22 PM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie.Price@longbeach.gov >

Subject: Ashlee's Park

Reply-To: Amy Graham amygraham41@yahoo.com>

-EXTERNAL-

Hi Suzie.

I live in the private community in Bixby Village and walk through Channel View Park often. As I am sure you are aware, Ashlee's Bench is very much a part of the park and is a great reminder of our sense of community. It would be amazing if we could change the park's name to Ashlee's Park in honor of her and her family. It seems to have a lot of support and I know would be very meaningful to not only the family, but those that frequent the park often.

Thank you for your consideration,

Amy Graham Fitch

562-822-2436

From: Bobbie Ritter < be2ritters@gmail.com > Date: May 17, 2022 at 4:59:23 PM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie. Price@longbeach.gov >

Subject: Ashlee's Park

-EXTERNAL-

Dear Ms. Price,

Can you please advise me of the area of the park, near the playground, where "Ashlee's Bench" will be located.

Thank you very much for your help.

Bobbie Ritter
3813 Radnor Avenue
Long Beach, CA 90808

From: ROBERTA HAMFELDT < bobbie1948@verizon.net >

Date: May 11, 2022 at 8:43:13 PM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie. Price@longbeach.gov >

Subject: Ashlee's Park

-EXTERNAL-

Hello Ms Price,
I am writing to request that the area of Channel View Park where Ashlee's bench is located be called Ashlee's Park.
Thank you,
Bobbie Hamfeldt

[&]quot;May Love be what you remember most."

[~]Darcie Sims

From: Charmaine Druyor < charmainedruyor@gmail.com >

Date: May 9, 2022 at 12:10:19 AM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie.Price@longbeach.gov > Subject: Naming the park Ashlee's Park

-EXTERNAL-

Dear Ms. Price,

It would be greatly appreciated by the community of Long Beach if you could persuade the City Council to name the park where Ashlee's bench is located, "Ashlee's Park". It would honor this beautiful woman who lost her life at such a young age, and would at the same time honor her father, Officer Rich who has done so much for our community helping the homeless and others in need. In my opinion it is also a way to recognize a wonderful officer that has helped thousands of people and having this park named after his daughter would mean the world to him and Ashlee[s mother. I really hope the City Council will strongly consider this and authorize the renaming of this Park. I have all the faith that you could persuade them, as I have seen the great work you do for our community and for the District Attorney's Office in Orange County.

Thank you for your consideration to this matter,

Sincerely,

Charmaine Druyor

From: Christine Aardema < christineaardema@yahoo.com>

Date: May 9, 2022 at 6:19:26 AM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie.Price@longbeach.gov >

Subject: Ashlee's Park

-EXTERNAL-

Good morning! I would like to add my name to the list of those who would like to see the park where Ashlee's bench is located be called Ashlee's Park. Thank you.

-Christine Aardema

From: Paula Briggs < paula@crawfordfreight.com >

Date: May 9, 2022 at 6:43:52 AM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie.Price@longbeach.gov > Cc: Paula Briggs < paula@crawfordfreight.com >

Subject: Ashlee's Park

-EXTERNAL-

Hello Suzie,

I would like to know where Ashlee's Bench is located at Ashlee's Park.

What area please. I heard about what happened and am concerned about How it cannot happen again.

Thank you.

Paula Briggs

Crawford Freight Systems

6285 E. Spring St. #537

Long Beach, CA 90808

562-857-5040

800-205-9874 fax

paula@crawfordfreight.com

pb0437@gmail.com

MC-718177

God Bless America

From: VALERIE CRANE < vcrane1126@aol.com >

Date: May 9, 2022 at 7:06:59 AM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie. Price@longbeach.gov >

Cc: cvbarry@gmail.com
Subject: Ashlee's Park

-EXTERNAL-

With all due respect, I am joining in agreement to request a portion of Channel View Park in the area of Ashlee Armond's Memorial Bench be named "Ashlee's Park."

Thank you for your time & consideration,

Valerie Crane

Sent from my iPhone 😇

From: Joseph Vilaseca < joeyandbryon@yahoo.com>

Date: May 9, 2022 at 8:14:32 AM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie.Price@longbeach.gov >

Subject: Ashley's bench

Reply-To: Joseph Vilaseca < joeyandbryon@yahoo.com>

-EXTERNAL-

I think it would be nice to have park or bench in her name.

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android

From: Myrna Montague < leaftrinkets@msn.com>

Date: May 9, 2022 at 8:39:12 AM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie.Price@longbeach.gov > Subject: Ashlee's Park area in Channelview Park

-EXTERNAL-

Good Morning Ms. Price,

I am writing in support of the idea to rename the section of Channelview Park by Ashlee's bench to "Ashlee's Park".

Re-naming this section of the park by the playground will serve as a living memorial to a lovely member of our community who died too young,

as well as recognize all that her father, LBPD officer Rich A. continues to do for our city each day.

Thank you for your consideration,

Myrna Montague

Long Beach

From: Jeanne Smart < jeannedora49@yahoo.com >

Date: May 9, 2022 at 8:48:58 AM PDT

To: Suzie Price <<u>Suzie.Price@longbeach.gov</u>>

Subject: Ashlee's Park

Reply-To: Jeanne Smart < jeannedora49@yahoo.com >

-EXTERNAL-

I knew Ashlee since she was a pre-teen when I moved back into my birth neighborhood. She and I would walk our dogs together and solve the problems of our life. She was one of those mature teens that everyone had babysit or provide dog care!

We would all appreciate an area to remember her and her gentle spirit and show others what she was all about. Designating that area as "Ashlee's Park" would provide all of us with some solace that she will not be forgotten.

Thank you,

Jeanne Smart

562-719-7792

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android

From: b1tam@aol.com

Date: May 9, 2022 at 8:54:32 AM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie. Price@longbeach.gov >

Subject: Ashlees Park -- where Ashlees Bench is located

Reply-To: b1tam@aol.com

-EXTERNAL-

Hello and good morning

I am sending this email so that you will push for the area of the park where Ashlee's Bench is located by the playground to be called Ashlee's Park

it is the least we could do for her father who works so hard to get the homeless off the streets and makes LB just a little bit more bearable. This would

bring so much happiness to Ashlee's family.

Regards,

Tami Periolat

Alamitos Heights neighbor

From: Alicia Seyfried <aseyfried@losal.org>
Date: May 9, 2022 at 8:57:12 AM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie.Price@longbeach.gov >

Subject: Ashlee's Park

-EXTERNAL-

Good Morning Suzie,

I am writing you this morning to ask you and the city council to consider naming the park in what the neighborhood

Calls "the Hole" after the young girl that passed away after driving in the riverbed on a rainy night. I remember when

It happened it was such a sad story and I have 2 daughters her age and remember just feeling so awful for her family.

For the past couple of years I have driven by the area and see family and friends gather on the bench and in the park

Area. Each time I pass the park I think of Ashlee and her family. I think Long Beach residents like me would be so

honored for you to rename the park after her. Thanks you for your time.

My address to prove I am a resident is 3632 Ostrom Ave. Long Beach 90808.

Alicia T. Seyfried

(562)799-4700 X. 80464



From: Rose Prochnow < Rannsp@gmail.com >

Date: May 9, 2022 at 9:16:08 AM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie. Price@longbeach.gov >

Subject: Ashlee"s park

-EXTERNAL-

Please rename the area and allow a bench in this young girls name.

Thank you

Rose Prochnow

From: Karen Lopez < karenmarsau@msn.com >

Date: May 9, 2022 at 9:16:54 AM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie.Price@longbeach.gov >

Subject: Ashlee's Park

	F	١	T	F	R	N	Δ	L-
5	٠,	•	٧.		1,		^	

Hello,

I am writing in regards to the area by Ashlee's bench in Channel View Park. Many of us members of the community are hoping to get the playground to be named Ashlee's Park. It would serve as wonderful and loving reminder of this beautiful young lady.

Thank you,

Karen Lopez

From: pauline281 < pauline281@verizon.net >

Date: May 9, 2022 at 9:44:27 AM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie. Price@longbeach.gov >

Subject: Naming of Ashlee's Park

-EXTERNAL-

I would like to request that the park where Ashlee's bench is located be named Ashlee's Park.

Thank you,

Pauline Hunt

5451 E. Hill St.

Long Beach, CA 90815

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone

From: Burjud Dubowy < burjud@gmail.com>
Date: May 9, 2022 at 9:53:53 AM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie.Price@longbeach.gov >

Subject: Ashlee's Park

-EXTERNAL-

I am asking that the area of Channel View Park where Ashlee's bench is located, by the playground, to be named Ashlee's Park. Our neighbors would love to see the location named officially.

The tree is a good start!

Thank you for considering this idea.

Burton Dubowy

Judith Dubowy

344 Loma Ave, Long Beach, Ca 90814

562-434-1916

Judith Dubowy

From: Marilyn Lupold <<u>whya61@gmail.com</u>>

Date: May 9, 2022 at 9:58:26 AM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie. Price@longbeach.gov >

Subject: Ashlee's Park

-EXTERNAL-

Please designate the area in question as Ashlee's Park for the family. Having lost a child, I know the heartbreak, if they have some place to go other than the cemetery would be so nice.

Thank you,

Marilyn Lupold

From: CLIFFORD WIDMARK < cwidmark@aol.com>

Date: May 9, 2022 at 10:01:45 AM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie.Price@longbeach.gov >

Subject: Ashlee's Park

-EXTERNAL-

Hello Suzie and Staff,

We are writing to request that the area of Channel View Park where Ashlee's bench is located be renamed in her honor. Thank you for considering this worthy initiative.

Take care, Cliff & Beth Widmark

Sent from my iPhone

From: ILAN SOUSSAN < ilansou@icloud.com > Date: May 9, 2022 at 10:19:49 AM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie. Price@longbeach.gov >

Subject: Ashley's Park

-EXTERNAL-

Hello, I am writing to offer my support in "Naming" Ashley's Park where Ashley's bench is located. Honoring Support & Continuing Service in her name & family that offers Unrelenting Services for those in need.

Sincerely, Ilan Soussan 705 Terraine ave.

Sent from my iPhone

From: Pat Roach < roachp@gmail.com

Date: May 10, 2022 at 11:58:45 PM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie.Price@longbeach.gov

Subject: Ashlee's Park

	-	ĸΤ	-		B.	I N		
_	-		-	v	n	. //	и.	-

Dear Ms. Price,

I am writing this email to ask you to consider renaming the small portion of Channel View Park where Ashlee Armond's bench is located to "Ashlee's Park." This would be a beautiful tribute to a caring young woman who sadly lost her life at 20 and a gift of gratitude to her father, Rich, who is devoted and committed in helping the homeless off of our streets. He is genuinely concerned about making our community better.

Thank you for your consideration. The renaming of this small piece of Channel View Park would mean so much to so many.

Sincerely,

Pat Roach

From: Angie Gribbin < cooper1374@icloud.com>

Date: May 11, 2022 at 3:51:16 PM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie. Price@longbeach.gov >

Subject: Ashlee Park

-EXTERNAL-

Dear Suzie Price I am in support of changing View Park to Ashlee Park in honor of a young life taken too soon

Thank You. Angie Gribbin

Sent from my iPhone

From: Steve Webster < steveinlb11@gmail.com >

Date: May 12, 2022 at 8:01:36 AM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie. Price@longbeach.gov >

Subject: Ashlee's Park

-EXTERNAL-

Hello Councilwoman Price,

I am respectfully requesting the park where Ashlee's bench is located, by the playground, be named Ashlee's Park. This is such a thoughtful and meaningful way to honor her legacy.

Thank you for your help,

Steve Webster
264 Granada Ave.
Long Beach, CA 90803
562-343-3445

From: Katie Hafkenscheid <a jmeema@gmail.com>

Date: May 9, 2022 at 10:29:25 AM PDT

To: Suzie Price <<u>Suzie.Price@longbeach.gov</u>>

Subject: Channel View Park

-EXTERNAL-

I would like to request that the Channel View Park area be renamed to Ashlee's Park. This would mean so much to so many. Im sure the Channel wont be hurt losing their name to the park.

Thank you

Katie Hafkenscheid

Sent from my iPhone

From: Alison Cameron < puffinc@verizon.net **Date:** May 9, 2022 at 10:56:46 AM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie.Price@longbeach.gov >

Subject: Ashlee's Park

-EXTERNAL-

Dear Suzie Price,

I am writing to you in favor of renaming the area of the Channel View Park where Ashlee's bench is located to be renamed Ashlee's Park.

Thank you!

Alison Cameron 825 St. Louis Ave, Long Beach, 90804 From: Beth Stine < bstine@scng.com > Date: May 9, 2022 at 11:10:29 AM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie. Price@longbeach.gov >

Subject: Ashlee's Park

-EXTERNAL-

Dear Suzie,

Good Morning..

I am writing to voice my opinion on the renaming of an area of Channel View Park, where Ashlee's bench is located to "Ashlee's Park".

I AM TOTALLY FOR IT!

As a lifelong family friend of the Armonds, and one who visits the park frequently, I think this is something that would bring some joy to the family.

Thank you in advance!

Beth Stine

3425 E. 15th St #19

Long Beach, CA 90804

Beth Stine | Account Manager

SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA NEWS GROUP

Retail | Real Estate | Political | Non-Profit | Digital | Custom Content

562.499.1390 bstine@scng.com

Skyline Custom Content | skyline.studio

Modern-day storytelling: your product, your service(s), your voice, our audience

SKYLINE

From: Judith Gerlach < judithgerlach@yahoo.com>

Date: May 9, 2022 at 11:53:08 PM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie. Price@longbeach.gov >

Subject: Naming of Ashlee's Park

-EXTERNAL-

Hello,

I'm writing this to request that the area of the park where Ashlee's bench is located, near the playground, be named Ashlee's Park.

Sincerely, Judith Gerlach

Sent from my iPad

From: LISA OZERETNY < lisarose628@verizon.net>

Date: May 10, 2022 at 12:14:26 AM PDT

To: Suzie Price <<u>Suzie.Price@longbeach.gov</u>>

Subject: Ashlee's park

-EXTERNAL-

Dear Suzie, I am in favor of naming the area if the park where Ashlee's bench is located "Ashlee's Park".

Sincerely, Lisa Ozeretny

Sent from my iPhone

From: stinelbc@aol.com

Date: May 10, 2022 at 12:16:41 AM PDT **To:** Suzie Price < <u>Suzie.Price@longbeach.gov</u>>

Subject: Aslee's Park

Reply-To: "stinelbc@aol.com" <stinelbc@aol.com>

-EXTERNAL-





Me

to suzie.price@longbeach.gov

Yesterday, 10:19 PM

Hello Mrs Price

My name is Steve Stine

I'm sending you this email,hoping the council will consider & approve renaming Channel View Park or a section there at 5th st. To Ashlee's Park.

I'm a life long friend of the Armonds. Rich, Ernest & I grew up together in long beach.

I remember the day she was born and the day she was so tragically taken from us.

Ashlee grew into being a great person full of love and compassion..

Gone but not forgotten

Please take this into consideration

Thank you

Steve Stine

Sent from the all new AOL app for Android

Sent from the all new AOL app for Android







Me

to suzie.price@longbeach.gov Yesterday, 10:19 PM

Hello Mrs Price My name is Steve Stine

I'm sending you this email, hoping the council will consider & approve renaming Channel View Park or a section there at 5th st. To Ashlee's Park.

I'm a life long friend of the Armonds. Rich, Ernest & I grew up together in long beach.

I remember the day she was born and the day she was so tragically taken from us.

Ashlee grew into being a great person full of love and compassion..

Gone but not forgotten Please take this into consideration Thank you Steve Stine

Sent from the all new AOL app for Android

From: Nancy Smith <<u>nwitsmith@msn.com</u>>
Date: May 10, 2022 at 8:45:33 AM PDT
To: Suzie Price <<u>Suzie.Price@longbeach.gov</u>>

Subject: Renaming Channel View Park Ashlee's Park

-EXTERNAL-

Hello Councilwoman Price,

I am a Long Beach constituent that is in favor of renaming the part of Channel View Park where Ashlee's bench is to Ashlee's Park. I understand it would be a place to honor her and the funds that Ashlee's Fund has raised to help our community.

Thank you,

Nancy Witnauer-Smith

Sent from my iPhone

From: Sandy Schroeder < sschroeder 1992@hotmail.com >

Date: May 10, 2022 at 11:32:23 AM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie. Price@longbeach.gov > Subject: Ashley's Park (Channel View)

-EXTERNAL-

Hi Suzie

I am writing to you to let you know and if you would consider the name change of Channel View Park to Ashlee's Park? I walked down there yesterday and thought of the beautiful young lady that would be thrilled to have this happen.

Thank you Suzie for all you do

Sandra Schroeder

Belmont Shore Mobile Estates

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone

From: Cate Sanchez < cathisanchez@gmail.com >

Date: May 10, 2022 at 10:13:01 AM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie. Price@longbeach.gov > Subject: Ashlee's Park @ Channel View Park

-EXTERNAL-

Hello Councilwoman Price!

Respectfully supporting and requesting for the Margo intersection of the park, where Ashlee Armond's memorial bench is by the new playground, to be named Ashlee's Park.

Ashlee's homeless fund - established in her honor by her loving father QOL Officer Rich Armond is getting people off the streets the right way. Assessing mental health, guiding them into accepting help, and seeing the process through. Shining and successful example of enlightened citizens, all in Ashlee's beautiful memory.

Thank you!

Catherine Sanchez

From: Jennifer Pickard < jen1171@verizon.net >

Date: May 10, 2022 at 8:55:05 AM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie. Price@longbeach.gov >

Subject: Ashlee's park

-EXTERNAL-

Hi!

I support naming the park Ashlee's park!!

Thank you :)

Jenny

From: Loretta Hawley < liphfb50@gmail.com Date: May 10, 2022 at 12:53:35 PM PDT To: Suzie Price < Suzie.Price@longbeach.gov

Subject: Ashlee's Park

-EXTERNAL-

I am in agreement with the proposal to rename an area of the park where Ashlee's Bench is located by the playground to Ashlee's Park. I believe it would be an appropriate tribute to an officer who does so much to help less fortunate people within the community.

Loretta Hawley

610 Ultimo Ave

3rd District

From: mona morris < mfgmorris@yahoo.com >

Date: May 10, 2022 at 2:18:02 PM PDT

To: Suzie Price <Suzie.Price@longbeach.gov>

Subject: Ashlee's Park

-EXTERNAL-

Dear Ms. Price,

I am requesting that the area in Channel View Park where Ashlee's Bench is located be named Ashlee's Park to honor QOL Officer Armond's outstanding service to the community by dedicating it to the memory of his daughter.

Sincerely,

Mona Morris

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPad

From: Suzi Macy <<u>suzi.macy@yahoo.com</u>>
Date: May 10, 2022 at 2:25:23 PM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie.Price@longbeach.gov > Subject: Channel View Park/Ashlee's Park

-EXTERNAL-

Dear Susie,

I am a life ling resident of Long Beach. I am in support of re-naming Channel View Park to Ashlee's Park in remembrance and to celebrate a life cut short. I am hoping you will vote in favor of re-naming the park.

Sincerely,

Suzi Macy

Sent from my iPhone

From: Colleen Cottrell < loveyosemite4ever@gmail.com>

Date: May 10, 2022 at 3:02:05 PM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie. Price@longbeach.gov >

Subject: ASHLEES PARK

-EXTERNAL-

Please rename the park Ashlee's Park it would mean a lot to her Mother

Sent from my iPad

From: LINDA PENROD < thepeasooma@aol.com >

Sent: Monday, May 9, 2022 2:24 PM

To: Council District 3 < <u>District3@longbeach.gov</u>>
Cc: Linda Penrod < <u>thepeasooma@aol.com</u>>
Subject: Fwd: Naming of park Ashlie's Park

-EXTERNAL-

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: LINDA PENROD < thepeasooma@aol.com >

Date: May 9, 2022 at 8:32:14 AM PDT

To: susie.price@lonbeach.gov

Subject: Naming of park Ashlie's Park

Ashlie's tragic accident at channel view park is still remembered by many of us.

Please consider so many of us having a desire to honor her by naming the portion of the park where her bench sits in memory of her.

What a way to show so many the support of the neighborhood and her Mother and Father.

We ask your support in this beautiful tribute.

Linda Penrod

Sent from my iPad

From: John Malloy < johnmalloy02@gmail.com >

Date: May 9, 2022 at 4:09:37 PM PDT

To: Suzie Price < <u>Suzie.Price@longbeach.gov</u>>

Subject: Ashlee's Park

-EXTERNAL-	
Hi Suzie,	
As a resident of your district, I am joining with my neighbors and asking for the playground area of Channel View to be named Ashlee's Park.	
Thank you.	
John Malloy	

From: susan radloff < sradloff2004@gmail.com>

Date: May 9, 2022 at 12:05:07 PM PDT

To: Suzie Price <<u>Suzie.Price@longbeach.gov</u>>

Subject: Ashlee' Bench

-EXTERNAL-

Suzie,
Part of the group requesting for the area of the park where Ashlees bench is be named "Ashleys" park.
Thanks,
Susan Radloff
Long Beach
Sent from my iPad

From: Jennifer Sieg < iennifersieg001@hotmail.com >

Date: May 9, 2022 at 1:38:30 PM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie.Price@longbeach.gov >

Subject: Channel View Park

-EXTERNAL-

I respectfully ask you to support the naming of Channel View Park to Ashley's Park.

Thank you Å

Get Outlook for iOS

From: Barbara Adams < nursebarbara1982@gmail.com >

Date: May 9, 2022 at 1:39:31 PM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie. Price@longbeach.gov >

Subject: Request to name part of Channel View Park

-EXTERNAL-

Please ask the City Council to name the portion of this park "Ashlee's Park" where Ashlee's bench is located. I understand a tree has recently been planted there as well.

I believe that would be a great tribute in memory of Ashlee.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Barbara J Adams

Abraham Perlmuter

6708 E La Marimba St

Long Beach, CA 90815

213 926-8104

From: Mary Barton Mayes PhD < marybartonmayes@gmail.com >

Date: May 9, 2022 at 1:41:01 PM PDT

To: Suzie Price <Suzie.Price@longbeach.gov>

Subject: Ashlee's Park

-EXTERNAL-

Greetings!

I am in favor of creating a new park named Ashlee's Park around the area where the young girl died in the San Gabriel River due to a tragic car accident!

Sincerely,

Mary E. Barton, Ph. D. Tel: 562-773-4725

From: Shanna Sayre <<u>shannax13@att.net</u>>
Date: May 9, 2022 at 2:10:39 PM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie. Price@longbeach.gov >

Subject: Channel View Park = Ashley

Reply-To: shannax13@att.net

-EXTERNAL-

Hi Ms. Price,

I am sending this email as a request for the the portion of Channel View Park, specifically where Ashlee's bench is located, be named "Ashlee's Park." Doing this for Ashlee, her family, friends, and the community would be absolutely touching and amazing.

Thank you,

Shanna Sayre Medical Transcriptionist/Historian 714/504-2193 Shannax13@att.net From: RENATA ROGACHEVSKAYA < rogachevskaya@aol.com >

Date: May 9, 2022 at 2:10:53 PM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie. Price@longbeach.gov >

Subject: Ashlee's park

-EXTERNAL-

I am writing you in regards of naming part of the Park by the playground by the Ashlee's Park . I think it would be very nice gesture.

Thank you

Renata Rogachevsky

Sent from my iPhone

From: Vicky Carreon < v.carreon@mac.com > Date: May 9, 2022 at 2:11:15 PM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie. Price@longbeach.gov >

Subject: Ashlee's Park

-EXTERNAL-

Hello,

This is a request for the section of Channel View Park where Ashlee's bench is to officially become Ashlee's Park. It would be a beautiful gesture to help forget the vision of that horrible accident. Thank you.

Vicky Carreon

From: deborah Llewellyn < llew_j@msn.com>

Date: May 9, 2022 at 2:41:34 PM PDT

To: Suzie Price <<u>Suzie.Price@longbeach.gov</u>>

Subject: Ashlee's Park

-EXTERNAL-

Hello Ms. Price,

My name is Deborah Llewellyn-Sephton. My family and I are new to Long Beach. We're loving our new community!

We've enjoyed the little neighborhood park where Ashlee's bench is located and feel it would be very sweet to name the space/park after Ashlee. Seems appropriate.

Hope we can make this happen!

Sincerely, The Llewellyn-Sephton family North Los Altos

Sent from my iPhone

From: Joyce Watt < jebwatt70@gmail.com > Date: May 9, 2022 at 3:01:00 PM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie.Price@longbeach.gov >

Subject: I'm urging you to name the area where Ashlee's bench is located Ashlee's Park. There is overwhelming support to name this area Ashlee's Park.

-EXTERNAL-

Thank you for acting on this. Joyce Watt

Sent from my iPhone

From: Nancy Paradise <<u>npinlb@gmail.com</u>>
Date: May 9, 2022 at 7:40:25 PM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie. Price@longbeach.gov >

Subject: Ashlee's Park

-EXTERNAL-

Dear Councilwoman Price,

I am writing to ask you to please support the renaming of the area of Channel View Park where Ashlee's bench is located, by the playground a the Margo intersection, to be named Ashlee's Park.

Thank you,

Nancy Paradise 6551 E.Deleon St Long Beach, CA 90815 From: beth.bradley@charter.net

Date: May 9, 2022 at 7:42:21 PM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie.Price@longbeach.gov >

Subject: Ashlee's Park

Reply-To: beth.bradley@charter.net

-EXTERNAL-

Dear Suzie Price,

I am sending you this email in order to formally request that the City of Long Beach rename the special area of Channel View Park where Ashlee's bench and the new playground are to "Ashlee's Park". This would be an excellent way to acknowledge and honor Ashlee and the legacy of helping others that Ashlee has left.

I have spent many hours in Channel View Park and believe the community surrounding this park would greatly appreciate the City acknowledging and honoring Ashlee in this way.

Respectfully,

BETH POSTMA-BRADLEY

314 Blue Cavern Point

Long Beach, CA 90803

Date: May 9, 2022 at 8:05:12 PM PDT
To: Suzie Price <Suzie.Price@longbeach.gov>
Subject: Ashlee's park rename please!

-EXTERNAL
Hello!

It would be amazing if the area of Channel View Park where Ashlee's bench is located, by the playground, would be renamed to Ashlee's Park?

Thank you!

Jaane

Sent from my iPhone

From: jaane Nodsu < nodsukas@hotmail.com >

From: sandypeace1 < sandypeace1@yahoo.com >

Date: May 9, 2022 at 8:28:42 PM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie. Price@longbeach.gov >

Subject: Hello Would really appreciate if area of park near playground could be named ASHLEE'S

park.. Studebaker and loynes. Thank you

-EXTERNAL-

Sent from my Galaxy

From: Hina Fagu < hinaf@verizon.net > Date: May 9, 2022 at 8:35:37 PM PDT

To: Suzie Price <<u>Suzie.Price@longbeach.gov</u>>

Cc: cvbarry@gmail.com

Subject: Renaming section of Channel View Park - Ashlee's Park

-EXTERNAL-

Dear Suzie Price and Long Beach City Council,

Please consider naming a portion of Channel View Park as "Ashlee's Park," Ashlee Armond. The area to consider is where she lost her life when her car went into the water. Currently there is a bench in her honor and a recently planted tree. There is a reflective guard rail in this location to prevent what happened to Ashlee from happening to someone else. Her tragic loss was felt by her family and the community. The renaming of this section of park would preserve Ashlee's memory, and the memory of those that have similarly lost their lives. Renaming would honor her parents, her father a police officer who has served our community, and the families that have endured a tragic loss like the one felt by Ashlee's family. Mother's Day just past and Father's Day is soon, now would be a great time to consider renaming this section of park, Ashlee's Park, it would be a great gesture to our Long Beach community.

Hina Fagu

383 Manila Ave

Long Beach, CA 90814

From: M Terri Genewich < lbcalgal@icloud.com>

Date: May 9, 2022 at 8:59:05 PM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie. Price@longbeach.gov >

Subject: Ashley's Park

-EXTERNAL-

Hello there!

I wanted to share my support in the naming of the green park area in South East LB to Ashley's Park in honor of such a lovely young lady lost too soon!

I had the honor & pleasure of volunteering with Ashley at a few of Justin Rudd's LB community programs among others & think this is such a wonderful way to honor her & her family who serve our City.

Best regards,

Margo T Genewich 752 Roswell Ave LB Ca (562)552-3287 Lbcalgal@yahoo.com

Sent from my iPhone

From: Kristin Makowsky < itsjustk10@gmail.com >

Date: May 9, 2022 at 9:30:24 PM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie. Price@longbeach.gov >

Subject: Ashley's park

-EXTERNAL-

 $Im\ requesting\ that\ the\ area\ of\ the\ grass\ where\ Ashley\ Armond's\ bench\ is\ ,\ be\ designated\ Ashley's\ park\ .$

I personally know Ashleys family and i know they would be so excited and grateful to have it named officially Ashleys park. Or the Ashley Armond park .

Sincerely,

Kristin makowsky

A 51 year resident of Long Beach

From: Julie Snow < julie.snow134@gmail.com >

Date: May 9, 2022 at 4:12:00 PM PDT

To: Suzie Price <<u>Suzie.Price@longbeach.gov</u>>, Julie Snow <<u>julie.snow134@gmail.com</u>>

Subject: Naming Ashlee's Park

-EXTERNAL-

Hello Suzie and Staff,

There has been a group advocating for the naming of Ashlee's Park, the strip of grass that's been turned into a beautiful park that runs parallel to Studebaker along the river bank.

I think it's a wonderful idea. She was a sweet, caring girl, so concerned with helping others. Her mission is definitely being upheld by her LBPD father Rich Armond and mom Shelly. Rich has been responsible for helping the homeless find themselves and get back into life with family and friends. Such a noble calling and a wonderful way to honor the life of his young daughter that died right at the beautiful park. Thank you so much for the consideration.

Sincerely, Julie Snow

Sent by Julie Snow

From: Jill Bishop < bishland@gmail.com > Date: May 9, 2022 at 4:40:00 PM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie. Price@longbeach.gov >

Subject: Ashlee's Park

-EXTERNAL-

Hello Suzie Price~

My name is Jill Bishop. I live in Long Beach with my doggo, Duffy,

and we walk at Channel View Park quite often. I'm aware of the sad events that preceded the dedication of Ashlee's bench and, most recently, the nice tree planted near the bench. I hope that the area can be named "Ashlee's Park" as a sweet tribute to Ashlee, as well as to her family.

Thank you for your time.

~ Jill Bishop

6272 E. Seabreeze Dr.

Long Beach 90803

From: Jim Rubel < muddbunni@gmail.com > Date: May 9, 2022 at 4:41:40 PM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie.Price@longbeach.gov >

Subject: Ashlee's Park

-EXTERNAL-

I like the idea of calling the area of Channel View Park where Ashlee's bench is located, by the playground, to be named Ashlee's Park.

Thanks,

Jim Rubel

From: Susan Nicholson < susan@susannicholson.com >

Date: May 9, 2022 at 6:35:03 PM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie.Price@longbeach.gov >

Subject: Ashlee's Park

-EXTERNAL-

Hi Suzie,

I am sending you this email to express my support for the naming of Ashlee's Park. I think it would be very nice to see this happen and mean so much to many who frequent the park.

Best Regards,

Susan Nicholson

Susan Nicholson
Coldwell Banker Residential Brokerage
BRE # 0814690
Realtor
562 243-5453
Susan@SusanNicholson.com

From: Sally Nilsen < sallynilsen@hotmail.com>

Date: May 9, 2022 at 6:45:37 PM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie. Price@longbeach.gov >

Subject: Ashlee's Park

-EXTERNAL-

We r writing you to express our support of naming the park with a playground and a bench Ashlee's Park. This would honor the memory of a young girl, and be a tribute to her dad who continues to do wonderful things to help and guide many people in our city.

Thanks,

Ed and Sally Nilsen

Sent from my iPhone

From: Marlene Brady Gosser < longbeachbeergeek@aol.com>

Date: May 9, 2022 at 6:59:50 PM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie.Price@longbeach.gov > Subject: Renaming Channel Park to Ashlee's Park

Reply-To: Marlene Brady Gosser < longbeachbeergeek@aol.com >

-EXTERNAL-

Hi Suzie,

It's Marlene Gosser here and I'd like to encourage you and all city officials to seriously consider renaming Channel Park to Ashlee's Park. This change would serve as a beautiful reminder that all lives are precious and that good, positive actions bring loving changes in our community even from the most heart wrenching losses.

Thank you for your time.

Marlene

301 Pomona Ave, LBC 90803

Sent from the all new AOL app for Android

From: Tom & Becky Ramirez < tomandbecky5@verizon.net >

Date: May 9, 2022 at 7:24:15 PM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie. Price@longbeach.gov >

Subject: Rename Park

Reply-To: Tom & Becky Ramirez < tomandbecky5@verizon.net >

-EXTERNAL-

Please vote on renaming the park that has the Ashlee bench in it to Ashlee Park. I think that would be a great way to remember her life in a great way!

Thank you,

Becky Ramirez

From: Lisa Segesta < cakrafter@yahoo.com > Date: May 9, 2022 at 7:31:16 AM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie. Price@longbeach.gov >

Cc: cvbarry@gmail.com
Subject: Ashlee's Park

-EXTERNAL-

Hi Suzie, my husband Sean Pridy and I are residents of Alamitos Heights and we would like to ask that you support naming a part of Channel View Park where Ashlee lost her life after her. From what we've seen her family has been very involved in the community helping to combat homelessness. I myself have donated to Ashlee's fund in the past to help support the work of Christine Barry on behalf of Ashlee Armond's memory.

Ashlee lost her life much too young but her legacy is still helping people here in Long Beach through Ashlee's fund as well as the continuing work of her family. It would be a fitting tribute to her memory as well as comforting to her family that a tiny portion of Long Beach be named after her. It will also give people a special place to honor Ashlee's memory.

Thank you for your time and support in this matter.

Lisa segesta 919 Terraine Ave Long Beach.

Sent from my iPad

From: kathy romo < kathrynromo@msn.com >

Date: May 9, 2022 at 7:41:04 AM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie. Price@longbeach.gov >

Subject: Ashlee's Bench

Sent from $\underline{\text{Mail}}$ for Windows

-EXTERNAL-
Hi Ms. Price:
Could you please let me know where the bench for Ashlee is located in Ashlee's Park. It will be truly appreciated.
appreciated.
Thank you,
Kathy Romo

From: Vanessa < vcota22@gmail.com > Date: May 8, 2022 at 10:37:16 PM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie.Price@longbeach.gov > Subject: Name Ashlee's bench request

-EXTERNAL-

Hello Ms Price-

I would like to request that the area of channel view park where Ashlee's bench is located to be named Ashlee's park.

I think it will be a nice gesture to the family and will be a testament to Ashlee's life.

Thank you for your time and good luck on your mayoral campaign -

Vanessa Cota

1361 Bennett ave

From: rehabrn22 < rehabrn22@gmail.com > Date: May 8, 2022 at 11:20:39 PM PDT
To: Suzie Price < Suzie. Price@longbeach.gov >

Subject: Ashley's Park

	-	-	-	-		-	
4	-	ĊТ	-	w	N	Δ	

Hi Suzie,

I am emailing in support of the area where Ashley's bench is located to be named Ashley's Park. I believe it is a great way to honor her life and it would mean so much to her family and our community. Thank you in advance for proposing this to the City Counsel

Sincerely.

Denise Fields

Alimitos Heights resident

Sent from my T-Mobile 4G LTE Device

From: Margo Carter < margocarter 2015@yahoo.com >

Date: May 8, 2022 at 11:09:28 PM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie. Price@longbeach.gov >

Subject: Ashlee's Park

-EXTERNAL-

I support and would appreciate you promoting and supporting the idea of naming a piece of land in East Long Beach "Ashlee's Park."

As you undoubtedly know, Ashlee died by accidentally driving into the river in East Long Beach.

Margo Carter Long Beach resident

From: Lynne Clarke < lynne.clarke@me.com Date: May 8, 2022 at 10:59:24 PM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie. Price@longbeach.gov >

Subject: Ashlee's Park

-EXTERNAL-

Suzie, In honor of Rich Armond's daughter, Ashlee, please consider naming the area by her bench Ashlee's Park.
Thank you,
Lynne Clarke
NIGC

From: Becky Thomas pedaless@yahoo.com

Date: May 8, 2022 at 9:01:33 PM PDT

To: Suzie Price < <u>Suzie.Price@longbeach.gov</u>>

Subject: Ashlee's park

-EXTERNAL-

Dear Me Price could you please consider naming the park to Ashlee's park. It would be a wonderful gesture to that precious young lady and her family.

Thank you so much for your consideration.

Becky Thomas

From: Wendy Offill < wendy.offill@gmail.com >

Date: May 8, 2022 at 9:30:09 PM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie. Price@longbeach.gov >

Subject: Ashlee's Park

-EXTERNAL-

Hi Suzie,

I live at Marina Pacifica, and I am so grateful for the way you were able to get the Davies Park area cleaned up. It has stayed clean and safe! You definitely have my vote for mayor.

I am also appreciative of how much Christine Barry has done to alleviate the homeless situation here. I do my part by contributing to Ashlee's Homeless Fund, including listing it as my Amazon Prime charity. I would like to request that you do what you can to make sure that the park area where Ashlee's bench is located in Channel View Park by the playground be designated as Ashlee's Park.

Thank you so much,

Wendy Offill

Marina Pacifica

From: Linda Buckley < llbuckley709@gmail.com>

Date: May 8, 2022 at 9:39:12 PM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie. Price@longbeach.gov >

Subject: Ashlee's Park

-EXTERNAL-

Hi Susie.

Please ask the council to approve the section of Channel Park where bench is located in memory of Ashlee Armand, to be renamed Ashlee's Park.

Thank you,

Linda Buckley aka Mom/Grammy/GML/AL Bixby Village resident From: Terri < terri@perfectly.me > Date: May 8, 2022 at 9:56:45 PM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie. Price@longbeach.gov >

Subject: Re: Ashlee's Bench

-EXTERNAL-

Correction- please name the park around Ashlee's Bench after her!

Sent from my iPhone

On May 8, 2022, at 9:54 PM, Terri < terri@perfectly.me > wrote:

Please name the bench after Ashlee. Positive energy in her memory is good for our community.

Terri Ghio

22 Ximeno

562-522-7111

From: vickie Romanio < vickiesue10@gmail.com >

Date: May 8, 2022 at 9:57:22 PM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie.Price@longbeach.gov >

-EXTERNAL-

Ashley s Park

Please.

Thank you

From: Gwen Kelly <2gwenkelly@gmail.com>
Date: May 8, 2022 at 8:59:03 PM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie. Price@longbeach.gov>

Subject: Ashlee's Park

-EXTERNAL-

Susie,

In 2014, at twenty years of age, Ashlee Armond's car went into the water at Channel View Park.

I am writing to you in support of having the portion of the park where she lost her life,

and where Ashlee's bench is located, to be named Ashlee's Park.

It would mean a lot to many people.

With kindest regards

Gwen Kelly



Gwen Kelly

Broadmoor Realty, Associate Broker

(562) 857-4936 | 2gwenkelly@gmail.com

Website: MLS Search Link: mls-client.com/2D5D4442

DRE #: 00552325



From: Yvette Bomersback < bbostonybb@aol.com >

Date: May 8, 2022 at 8:36:05 PM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie. Price@longbeach.gov >

Subject: Renaming section of park for Ashlee's bench...

-EXTERNAL-

Hello Mrs. Price,

I am sending this email in support of the petition to rename the section of park with Ashlee's bench to Ashlee's Park. Her father Rich Armond has served this community in countless ways.

We are truly blessed to have an incredible team in Christine Barry & Rich, working tirelessly to relieve some of our communities most troubled citizens. It would show great respect & honor to recognize Ashlee's life and that of her family.

My sincerest regards,

Yvette & Ryan Bomersback 6501 E. El Roble Street Long Beach, Ca. 90815

From: Pete Bagoye pbagoye@gmail.com>
Date: May 8, 2022 at 8:26:14 PM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie. Price@longbeach.gov >

Subject: Ashlee's Park

-EXTERNAL-

Please name the area in Channel View Park for Aslee Armound. Rich Armond is without a doubt the finest employee in this city, and we owe it to him to name this park after his daughter.

From: Jacquelyn Trautt < jmt836@hotmail.com >

Date: May 8, 2022 at 8:30:16 PM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie. Price@longbeach.gov >

Subject: Ashlee's Park

-EXTERNAL-

Hello Ms. Price,

I am writing to ask that the City of Long Beach name the area of Channel Park near the new children's playground Ashlee's Park. It would be a lovely tribute to a young girl who was taken from us too soon.

Warm regards,

Jacquelyn Trautt

Long Beach resident

Get <u>Outlook for Android</u>

From: Mary Parsell <mfp2001@hotmail.com>
Date: May 5, 2022 at 3:27:38 PM PDT

To: Suzie Price <Suzie.Price@longbeach.gov>
Cc: cvberry@gmail.com
Subject: Ashlee's Park

-EXTERNAL
May 5, 2022

Councilmember Suzie Price:

I am in favor of renaming a portion of the existing Channel View Park Ashlee's Park.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Mary Parsell

mfp2001@hotmail.com

cc: Christine Berry

From: Danette Lopes < <u>DLopes@unionsupplygroup.com</u>>

Date: May 8, 2022 at 7:57:37 PM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie.Price@longbeach.gov >

Subject: Ashley's Park

-		-	-	B. I	A	•	
-	XT		w	IN			ı

Hello Ms. Price

We are very happy to support you and your efforts to be our next mayor.

We would really appreciate your efforts to name the area of the park where Ashley's bench is located to name that area, Ashley's park. It would mean so much to her family, friends and supporters.

Thank you and best of luck.

Danette Lopes

El Dorado Park neighborhoods

Danette Lopes

Union Supply Group

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE—PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL This communication and any accompanying documents are confidential and privileged. They are intended for the sole use of the addressee. If you receive this transmission in error, you are advised that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or the taking of any action in reliance upon this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this

communication in error, please contact us by replying to this message and deleting it from your computer. Thank you.

From: Sharon Pearson < sharonpea@outlook.com >

Date: May 8, 2022 at 7:58:39 PM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie.Price@longbeach.gov >

Subject: Re-naming the area of the park to Ashlee's Park

-EXTERNAL-

My name is Sharon Pearson and I live in the Los Altos area just north of the Carpenter Center at the university. I have been following the idea of re-naming a portion of the park in "the hole" to be Ashlee's Park. The amount of support it has received on Nextdoor app has been astounding. I have never seen and idea receive 100% support out of hundreds of comments. I sincerely hope that you and your fellow council members will vote to change the name of that particular area of the park.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sharon Pearson

Sent from Mail for Windows

From: R W <<u>caffeinehigh@hotmail.com</u>>
Date: May 5, 2022 at 11:35:58 PM PDT
To: Suzie Price <<u>Suzie.Price@longbeach.gov</u>>

Cc: cvbarry@gmail.com
Subject: Ashlee's Park

-EXTERNAL-
Hi Suzie,
Please consider renaming the place where Ashlee lost her life in Channel View Park to Ashlee's Park. Thanks.
Rick Wang

From: Debra Carey < debracarey4@gmail.com >

Date: May 6, 2022 at 9:29:45 AM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie. Price@longbeach.gov >, Christine Barry < cvbarry@gmail.com >

Subject: Ashlee's Park

-EXTERNAL-

I support renaming a portion of the Channel View Park to Ashlee's Park.

From: christian Lee < thelatenights@gmail.com >

Date: May 6, 2022 at 10:01:49 AM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie. Price@longbeach.gov >

Subject: No Ashlee's Park

-EXTERNAL-

Hello Councilperson Price,

As a resident of University Park Estates I oppose the efforts to rename Channel View Park. I applaud Rich Armond's hard work and he should certainly be rewarded for it. However, Ashlee Harmond was driving under the influence of drugs and alcohol the night she died. She was drinking at a party on Margo Ave. and decided to leave the party to drive to her boyfriend's home. Unfamiliar with the neighborhood, she drove down the wrong street and into the channel and drowned.

My 11-year-old daughter attended Kettering and now attends Rogers. She asked me who Ashlee was a few years ago after seeing her name on the bench. I told my daughter the story of how Ashlee died and used it as a teaching moment on the associated dangers of using drugs and drinking and driving and I believe it made an impression on her. Should Ashlee be posthumously honored for her mistakes in life that led to her own death, what lesson is that now sending to my daughter and other young girls and boys about using drugs and drinking and driving? Do you support children using drugs and drinking and driving? Supporting the renaming of Channel View park would affirm that you do. Thank you.

Best regards, Christian Lee From: Dee Raines < dmjraines@yahoo.com > Date: May 6, 2022 at 11:02:22 AM PDT
To: Suzie Price < Suzie.Price@longbeach.gov >

Subject: Ashlee's Park

-EXTERNAL-

Please rename the section of Channel View Park to Ashlee's Park.

Thank you

Denise Raines

1040 Palo Verde Ave.

Long Beach, CA 90815

From: Cheryl Christensen Bennett < broylesville@gmail.com>

Date: May 8, 2022 at 7:03:39 PM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie. Price@longbeach.gov >

Subject: Ashlee's Park

-EXTERNAL-

Dear Councilmember Price:

I am in **favor** of the proposal to name the area of the park where Ashlee's bench is located to be called "Ashlee's Park." Thank you for your help.

Cheryl A. Christensen Bennett

1330 Ximeno Ave, Long Beach, CA 90804



www.BroylesvilleHistory.com

Facebook Broylesville Archives & Museum

From: Dave Muhleka < dave.muhleka@gmail.com >

Date: May 8, 2022 at 7:14:32 PM PDT

To: Suzie Price < Suzie. Price@longbeach.gov >

Subject: Ashlee's Park

-EXTERNAL-

What can you do to name the area of Ashlee's bench as Ashlee's Park? I am all for it. I have a daughter and everytime I pass that area I think of Ashlee's father's loss.